
Dear	Pembroke	Lakes	Families,	

		

We	are	excited	to	announce	that	today	we	are	starting	our	Gingerbread	Holiday	
Shop	at	the	school	–	and	offering	it	virtually	as	well!	

		

With	the	holidays	right	around	the	corner,	you	can	shop	and	find	great	gifts	for	
the	entire	family	from	the	convenience	of	your	home.		

		

Registration	Instructions	to	access	the	online	shopping	site:	

	

1.		Register	a	student(s)	to	access	the	online	shopping	site	by	visiting	
www.fundsrus.net,	select	Student	Registration	and	enter	school	code	651208270.	

2.		Click	on	America’s	Gingerbread	Shop	found	in	the	categories	section	for	easy	
shopping	OR	shop	our	entire	catalog.	

3.		Send	emails	out	to	family	members	and	invite	them	to	shop	too!	

4.		All	orders	must	be	placed	online	by:		12/11/20	

	

(Online	orders	can	be	shipped	direct	to	the	school	for	free	shipping!)	

		

We	hope	the	kids	will	enjoy	shopping	(parents—	don’t	peek	until	you	put	in	your	
credit	card	info).	

Thank	you	for	your	support!		

PLE	PTA		

	

																	 	


